
 
Gila River Indian Community 

Vacancy Announcement 
 

 
 
The Akimel O’odham/Pee-Posh Youth Council has declared the Board vacancy: 
 

Board / Committee Number of Vacancies Deadline Term 

Akimel O’odham /  
Pee-Posh Youth Council 
Advisory Board Member 

Three (3) 
August 31, 2018 

12:00 noon 
Three (3) Years 

 

Community members interested in serving on the Akimel O’odham/Pee-Posh Youth Council 
Advisory Board must complete and submit a Youth Council Advisory Board Member application, 
a GRIC FRCA Authorization Form, a GRIC VOE Acknowledgement form, and a GRIC Volunteer 
Packet to the Youth Council Department.  Please contact us for a copy of the packet as well as 
the Akimel O’odham/Pee-Posh Youth Council Advisory Board bylaws. Phone: (520) 562-1866 
Email: YouthCouncil@gric.nsn.us 
 
Pursuant to Akimel O’odham/Pee-Posh Youth Council Advisory Board policy, all members must 
submit to a background check. Only once this has been cleared will the applicant move on to 
the interview process.  
 


